Valentina Cenic

From: Licensing

Sent: 17 December 2020 09:10

To: Valentina Cenic

Subject: FW: 153 Scudamore Road, fast-food standing
Importance: High

Sent: 16 December 2020 15:55
To: LicensingEnforcement <LicensingEnforcement@I|eicester.gov.uk>
Subject: 153 Scudamore Road, fast-food standing

Dear Sirs,
Not a long email, but a few points in regards to yet another food outlet on the side of what is already a busy
industrial estate..
1) Other food outlets on Scudamore Road, chip-shop, Chinese takeaway, burger vans and a Tesco..
2) With Samworth Brothers now operating on Scudamore Road, a large influx of HGV (very heavy vehicles)
now using the T junction of Wembley Road/Scudamore Road.

3) Parking is restricted for company staff, let alone customers for another Hot Food outlet.. Not just near 153
Scudamore Road, but the whole estate.
4) Restricted views at said T Junction.

5) Training vehicles/trainees put in to an uncontrolled environment with ‘fast food customers.

Help someone invest in a sit-down cafA© on the estate.. A controlled environment...




